Faculty Senate Diversity Committee
Meeting Minutes
March 1, 2019
Meeting held in Kaiser (HK 129) from 10:00am to 11:15am
Members Present: 
Jan Bishop (Physical Education & Human Performance)

Byung Lee (Criminology)

Elena Koulidobrova (English / Linguistics)
Mohammad Rahman (Manufacturing & Construction Management)
Yvonne Patterson (Social Work)
Martha Kruy (Library)
Cassandra York (Physical Education & Human Performance)
Chee-hoi Leong (Physical Education & Human Performance)

1. Minutes
- Approved unanimously
2. Announcements
- Guest, Freddy Rios (Academic Affairs, Coordinator of Maria’s Place), informed the committee about the community pantry program at Maria’s Place. One of the goals of this program is to distribute various items (e.g., food, personal care, school supply) to those struggling to secure food. Faculty and students are encouraged to get involved. The committee agreed that the information about this program could be included in the course syllabi.
- Jan requested that the FSDC committee members carefully review the mission statement (see FSDC webpage) and offer their input.

- Each subcommittee must provide their description. Currently, there are none.
3. New Business

- Committee voted and approved that  FSDC members who submit proposals to FSDC diversity curriculum grants cannot participate in the review group.

4. Subcommittee Reports

- Leaders must be designated for each subcommittee.

    a. Survey Subcommittee
- Detailed statistics will be provided in the subsequent meeting.
    b. Workshops Subcommittee
- Solid progress is being made on the workshop regarding the accessibility for students with disabilities on campus (Student Disability Services).
- Lecture about language and culture of the deaf community will be presented by Japanese linguists on March 6.
- Panel on the language of African-American community will be held (March) on campus. Faculty and students will be invited to attend the panel.
- Symposium on Caribbean studies is scheduled for April 24.
    c. Webpage and Resources Subcommittee
- It was suggested that recent committee activities (e.g., funded proposals, workshops) should be recapped and highlighted on the FSDC webpage.
    d. Grants Subcommittee
- While 12 proposals were reviewed, 8 of them were funded (6 were fully funded and

2 were partially funded). Approximately $21,000 was allotted for these proposals.
- Thank you for the hard work to those who reviewed and scored the grant proposals as well as those who served in the subcommittees in support of the grant workgroup.

    e. Bylaws Subcommittee
- The revised bylaws were approved by the faculty senate. Suggestions for additional 

changes were provided by the faculty senate. These will be on the next agenda.
    f. Media Resource Development Subcommittee

- No updates
    g. Mentorship Subcommittee

- No updates

Submitted by Byung Lee
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